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Barking Creek 24 Hour Vessel Notifications

NABSO

Barking Creek 24 Hour Vessel Notifications

Due to works taking place at Rippleway Wharf, Barking Creek, the authorised channel will at times be
impeded by works vessels; as per the associated Notice to Mariners for Barking Reach - Rippleway Wharf.

To facilitate the safe passage of reporting vessels, it is critical that the below procedure is followed as this
will allow works vessels to be moved and permit safe passage:

1.) Allreporting vesselsintending to transit Barking Creek,and/or leave a berth within Barking
Creek, must inform London VTS:

e 24 hours in advanceof their ETA to Barking Barrier inbound; or
e 24 hours in advance of their ETD from the berth outbound.

This should be executed by emailingtbncoperations@pla.co.uk with the subject line “Barking
Creek Movement”. If no response is received within one hour, this should be followed up by a
phone call (0203 260 771).

2.) Vessels should not proceed past their final abort point outside Barking Creek, or leave their
berth within Barking Creek, unless confirmation has been received from London VTS that the
authorised channel at Rippleway Wharf is clear .

Failure to notify London VTS and comply with the above procedure may mean that the channel cannot be
cleared, thus resulting in delays to the reporting vessel.

This process should be followed for the duration of the associated Notice to Mariners.

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centre

Port of London Authority This Notice may be amended or withdrawn at any
London River House, Royal Pier Road, time. To check the validity of this notice, scan the
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG QR code or visit pla.co.uk/notices
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